
 
 

 

 

The Academy has notified all classroom teachers and support staff of their eligibility for the 

Teacher COVID-19 Grant or Support COVID -19 Grant, pursuant to Public Act 166 of 2020.  All 

eligible staff have electronically received the TSSC19 Grant Certification (Form 5734) by the 

deadline of November 9, 2020, with notice of the form to be returned by no later than December 

4, 2020 to the Partner Solutions HR Department.  

 

Eligible staff members were determined by the Academy’s End of Year Registry of Educational 

(REP) submission from June 2020.  Any staff member that is seeking an appeal to their 

eligibility status, or FTE calculation shall notify their Human Resources Manager at Partner 

Solutions in writing by no later than December 4, 2020.  This notice has also been posted in the 

Partner Solutions Employee Portal.  


